
From: Pete Borowski [mailto:center4estate@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:58 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA 09-25 
Importance: High 

Sirs I am a Financial Advisor with 35 years of experience in this industry. FINRA's authority 
should not be expanded to include non-securities products and services. 
  
More rules don't solve anything if FINRA and the SEC choose not to regulate 
what rules they are suppose to now.  
  
Bernie MiHolf's ploy was brought to these regulators attention back in 2000 and 
2001 and yet they did nothing! 
  
So enforce tell FINRA to enforce what rules they currently have. Stop looking for 
minnows and start supervising the elephants ! 
  
Peter L. Borowski CRFA,CSA,RHU,LUTCF.   
 


